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BOARD of SUPERVISORS

MEMORANDUM

Date: June 17, 2015
To: Alisa Somera, Rules Committee Clerk
From: Y ngela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board

Subject:  Final Results — Vacancies, Association of Bay Area Governments
Executive Board (ABAG)

Background:

On June 12, 2015, a memo was sent to all Members of the Board surveying to determine
their interest in being appointed to four vacancies on the Association of Bay Area
Governments Executive Board (ABAG). The Board may appoint two members and
two alternates, terms to expire on June 30, 2017.

Analysis:

Supervisor Kim and Supervisor Mar responded that they would like to be reappointed as
Members to ABAG.

All other Supervisors declined the opportunity to be appointed to ABAG

The names of Supervisor Kim and Supervisor Mar will be forwarded to the Rules
Committee for consideration.

Please include a copy of this memo in the file.

c: Board of Supervisors



